

3. Public Participation

a) Calico update

Anticipate start on site in Oct-18

12 month construction time

Back stop Feb-2020

Act - "Newsletter" to be provided to council before work commences

Act - Meeting to be arranged with concerned residents as promised

Act - Contact details to be provided to council for any issues

Grass cutting query

When development complete - regular maintenance from resident fees

Will agree joint boundaries with residents

Act - Info onto Parish website

Act - Updates to Parish meeting each month even if they don't attend

d) Police report

Act - Requested all crimes are reported

Can contact officers from online (inc Parish website)

Issues last Fri night and Fri before

Queens St to Harrison Street

Dirt bikes

Lots of groups of kids

Damage done to allotments

6pm to 7.30pm

Act - Dave to sort this Friday

Act - Name of known person to be provided to the police

b) Public Questions in Advance

See responses read out by Russell

Act - Cheque issue to be sorted with Steve

8.1 Chairs report

Remembrance Day

Act - Roger to get the wreathes

Act - Roger to organise with Rev Brian Davidson

Act - Russ to talk to Pam about need for refreshments

Agreed Roger to set up working group (LALC?)

Act - Invite people who are interested in the newsletter

Stones missing on Granville Street

Remaining stones have been removed by Briercliffe Community Hub

3e County Update

County Council are sourcing stones for Halifax Road

8.2 Council Update

Professional drone to be used for photos of allotments

Heritage items - delayed due to Roger's illness

Community Garden

Anne/Roger view that not enough land to do properly

Act Russ - Contact to Roger to get in touch

10 . Committee

Ben, John and Pam to be on the Lengthsman committee

Self-Management of Allotments -> Allotments Working Group

Informal group reporting to the parish council

Next steps

Act - Russ to meet with any concerned residents to review Working Group rules

Plain English rules

Act - Contact Russ if you want to be involved in drafting document

Duncan offered to help

Anonymous survey?

Issue with intimidation about contracts

Planning Committee

Agreed- not to have a committee

Handle in full meeting and via email if between meetings

Issue with one application raised by Roger

Roger to take a look with Russ